Docket Nos. 50-352
50-353

Mr. D. M. Smith

Senior Vice President -
Nuclear

Philadelphia Electric Company

Nuclear Group Headquarters

Correspondence Control Desk

P. O. Box 195

Wayne, PA 19087-0195

Dear Mr, Smith:

IN. 2 5 1002

Subject: Pennsylvania LLRW Shipment Inspection Report Nos. 50-352/PA-92-01/NRC-
92-20 and 50-353/PA-92-01/NRC-92-20

Enclosed are the subject report and the May 26, 1992 transmittal letter from the

Commonwealth of Pennsylvania to the NRC Region . The report documents an inspection

of your activities related to the shipment of radioactive waste, as conducted by the
Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Resources under the provisions of the

Memorandum of Understanding between the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania and the NRC.,

We note that no violations or deviations were noted and no response to this letter it required.
If you have any questions concerning the enclosures please contact Mr, David Chawaga of

my staff. Your cooperation is appreciated,

Linclosure:
As Stated

POR’ CADOLA 08050322
G PDR

Sincerely,

Uilginal Signed By:
James H. Joyner

James H. Joyner, Chief

Facilities Radiation Safety
and Safeguards Branch

Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards
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¢ w/encl:

R. Charles, Chairman, Nuclear Review Board

G. Leitch, Vice President - Limerick Generating Station
G. J. Beck, Manager - Licensing Section

G. Madsen, Regulatory Engineer - Limerick Gencrating Station
Secreta’ y, Nuclear Committee of the Board

Public Document Rooin (PDR)

Local Public Document Room (LPDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

K. Abraham, PAO (2)

NRC Resident Inspector

Commonwealth of Pennsylvania







